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11 February 2021

Thank you for your emails of 19 and 20 January 2021 to Kainga Ora requesting the following
information under the Official Information Act 1982:

What $ damage was done to the state homes by fires last year, approx?
How many fires in the approximately 69K KO houses in 2020?

Kainga Ora regularly provides tenants with fire safety messages and other information through our
customer newsletter that is sent to every tenant four times a year.

In the financial year 2020, from 1 July 2019 to 30 July 2020, a total of $9,425,119 was spent on the
cost of demolition and reinstatement of fire damaged houses. There were 383 fire incidents during this

time.

Yours sincerely

Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations





